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Alton L. “Rip” Colvin, Jr.  
Executive Director 
 
ALC/llw 
 
Enclosure 
  

Chris Spencer, Director
Office of Policy and Budget
Executive Office of the Governor
The Capitol, Room 1701
400 South Monroe Street
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0001

Dear Mr. Spencer:

Pursuant to s. 27.345(3), F.S., the Justice Administrative Commission is submitting the enclosed
report showing reimbursement of expenses in RICO forfeiture actions on behalf of the State
Attorney Offices.  The State Attorney, 11th  Judicial Circuit, was the only office with 
reimbursements this fiscal year.

Should you have any questions concerning this report, please contact me at (850) 488-2415.

Sincerely,



 

 

 
STATE ATTORNEY 
ELEVENTH JUDICIAL CIRCUIT OF FLORIDA 

E. R. GRAHAM BUILDING 
1350 N.W. 12TH AVENUE 

MIAMI, FLORIDA  33136-2111 

KATHERINE FERNANDEZ RUNDLE TELEPHONE (305) 547-0100 

 STATE ATTORNEY www.MiamiSAO.COM 

October 31, 2023 

 

 

Mr. Chris Spencer, Policy Director 

Office of Policy and Budget 

Executive Office of the Governor 

The Capitol, Room 1702  

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001 

 

Dear Mr. Spencer: 

 

 Pursuant to F.S. 27.345(3), we are reporting that $31,823.75 was recovered and deposited 

to the Civil RICO Trust Fund during fiscal year 2022-2023.  

 

 Please contact me at (305) 547-0531 if you have any questions. 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

  

 KATHERINE FERNANDEZ RUNDLE 

 State Attorney 

 

 

 

  

   

   

 

By:  __________________________________

Diane M. Williams

Fiscal Director
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